

David Black request-108585-79fb653d@whatdotheyknow.com

08 March 2012

Our Ref: FOI 2012/70 - F0200266

Dear Mr Black,

Re: Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 - Request for Information

Thank you for your email which was received by the University on 08 March 2012 timed 08:24 hours, requesting the following information:

- 1). Has any member of the University's Senior Management Team been awarded a salary increase, or a one off payment, since 1st October 2009?
- 2). If so, please provide the name of the person, date of the award, the amount of the award and the justification for the award.

As the University of Glasgow is a Scottish Public Authority, your request is subject to the terms of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 ("FOISA"). The University acknowledges receipt of your request and confirms a response will be sent to you promptly; and in any event not later than 05 April 2012. The Freedom of Information Office will contact you if we require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Data Protection and Freedom of Information Office



The information that you supplied with your Request for information will be entered into a filing system and will only be accessed by authorised persons of the University of Glasgow or its agents. The information will be retained by the University and will only be used for the purpose of (a) processing your Request for information, and (b) for statistical and audit purposes. By supplying such information you consent to the University storing the information for the stated purpose. The information is held by the University in accordance with the provisions of the Data Protection Act 1998.